
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board of the Town of Oneonta will hold a public hearing at or 
about 7:05 PM on July 21, 2025, at the Town Hall 3966 St Hwy 23, West Oneonta, NY  13861, pursuant 
to no renewal/intent by April Harper received, for revocation of the Special Use Permit for short term 
rental TMP#287.09-1-14.00; 3945 St Hwy 23, West Oneonta, NY  13861. Copies of the complete text are 
on file in the Code Enforcement Office at the Town Hall in West Oneonta, NY.   
This is by resolution of the Town of Oneonta Planning Board, July 7, 2025. 
  
 
 


